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Friday 15th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent Maths Session – Tuesday 26th November 

Our Parent Maths Session has been re-arranged and will now take place on Tuesday 26th 

November at 2.00pm. 

The focus of this session will be on strategies and ideas to support your child’s learning at home.  

The support of parents in a child’s learning is invaluable. These sessions will be a great opportunity 

for you to understand how we teach Maths in school and how you can help your child.   

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Rathbone             

Principal 
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